We need yoar hedp!

0

Teacher Appreciation week is
2 May Gth-10th

—

we are looking for donations (monetary and/or
physical products) to help us make this week
especiolly great for our AMAZING teachers. If
you, someone you know or a business is

interested in helping the SMPTA please contact

Linda (b31) 375-0967

or
Kristie (031) §07-2383

*Distribution of this flyer does not constitute endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with the material content by the Disirict or Board of Education
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